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άHolocaust Educational Trust Ambassadors have been invested 
with the responsibility for delivering a powerful message to 
their peers and wider communities: the importance of 
challenging prejudice, promoting tolerance and never again 
allowing hatred to gain a foothold in societyέ YΦ tƻƭƭƻŎƪ, HET 
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Lessons from Auschwitz  By Mrs Watson, art teacher 

Iona Wilkie, Calum Brickell, S6 and Mrs Watson, art 
teacher visited the former Auschwitz 1 concentration 
camp and Auschwitz-Birkenau extermination camp to 
find out why the Holocaust, which took place over 70 
years ago has relevant lessons for us all today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Through the Lessons from Auschwitz Project, sixth-form 
students and their teachers take part in two afternoon 
seminars and a one-day visit to the former Nazi 
extermination camp of Auschwitz-Birkenau in order to 
then pass on the lessons in their schools and communities 

 
άOur visit ended with a moving and memorable service led by Rabbi 
Marcus from Central Synagogue, London where we all lit candles of 
remembrance for all the victims of the HolocaustέΣ ǎŀƛŘ aǊǎ ²ŀǘǎƻƴ 

 

On 17th September, 200 students and accompanying teachers from all over Scotland flew to Krakow, 
Poland to take part in the Lessons from Auschwitz project organised by the Holocaust Educational 
Trust which has been running the Lessons from Auschwitz project since 1999 and has had more than 
20,000 participants during this time.  
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Next year we plan to survey plant 
varieties and add perennial plug plants. 
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The Meadow 2014 

 

  

 

Last year Firrhill High School had an amazing annual meadow sown in much the 
same way as a flower bed. This year we decided to allow the meadow to flower 
again but without the spraying and reseeding process which resulted in a more 
natural meadow featuring a mix of annuals and perennials   

 
The Firrhill High School meadow 
promotes biodiversity by providing 
nectar for the insect population 
including our urban pollinators. 

 

 

 

After flowering, the meadow was cut 
and left so that the plants released 
their seeds into the ground it is then 
raked to keep the quality of soil poor! 


